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This is just a way to make it harder for people to vote here. There is no other reason 

to do this as you have to prove who you are and provide a signature that is checked 

against the one you put on the outside of the envelope. 

I remember in person voting and you have to know how you want to vote on 

everything rather than being able to research things with plenty of time at home. 

This is a bad idea and would set voting here back years and is just a bad idea, leave 

things the way they are now. 

Thanks, Terry.  


